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Submission: I live in sapphire beach nsw. It is completely impractical for us to feed bottles and cans into machines that are
nowhere near our home to recover the additional levy charged on products. I have never seen a machine and don't know where
they are let alone how to use one. The process would be incredibly time consuming and result in us burning fossil fuels to drive
to where the machines are to feed our cans and bottles into them one at a time. What a joke. It strikes me as a money making
exercise to increase the price of everything when you know we cannot easily access the way to recover the additional levy. I
don't know anyone who has recovered any money using the scheme. It has reinforced a deep sense of hopelessness and distrust
in schemes like this which simply serve to complicate our lives and increase cost. There is already a recycling scheme here and
all cans and bottles are recycled so there would be no impact on waste or whatever the stated reason for the scheme is.





